

A Vibrant Classical Learning Community Anchored in Christ, Since 1919

Summer 2023

Dear Parents and Second Grade Students, ("Friends, Romans, countrymen...")

I am looking forward to the upcoming school year. I know we are going to have a wonderful year together.

We will have a parent orientation meeting on August 14th @ 6 pm. Watch the SAA website and Constant Contact emails for more information. Please bring the following to our parent meeting if possible. It will be helpful for organizing our classroom for the first day of school.

- 2 pkgs of pre-sharpened pencils (1 pkg for the class replacement container)
- 1 hand held pencil sharpener (no battery-operated sharpeners)
- 2 pkgs. of pencil top erasers (1 pkg. for a class container of erasers)
- 1 box of colored pencils
- 4 glue sticks
- 2 rectangular erasers
- 1 plastic school box (large enough to hold the above items yet fit in the desk)
- 2 plastic envelopes approximate size 9x12 (with snap, zipper, or Velcro closures only)
- 2 large boxes of Kleenex
- 1 box crayons
- 1 pair of scissors
- 1 lg. containers of antibacterial wipes
- 1 roll of paper towels

Prayers for a wonderful summer break, *Mrs. Susan Wallace*

244 S. Main Street Website: saintagathaacademy.org (859) 744-6484 Winchester, KY 40391 Fax: (859) 744-0268